
 

El Dorado County  
District One & District Three 

Supervisors  
 

Certificate of Recognition 
 

Awarded to 

JJaacckk  RR..  WWiinnhhaallll  
 

With thanks and appreciation for your dedication and your fourteen year commitment to the  
Veteran Affairs Commission in the role of Commissioner representing District One 

April 11, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

  ____________________________________              
  John Hidahl, Supervisor District One                   Brian K. Veerkamp, Supervisor District Three 
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